
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:   Chillingham                             Term:   Summer 1   2021                       

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
 

In English we have been sitting and sharing 

the story ‘The very hungry caterpillar’. The 

children have been passing the story props 

around the circle and using symbols to join in 

saying what the caterpillar has eaten.  

 

In our Maths bucket time we continued 

looking at in, on and under from last term, 

then moved on to big and small. The 

concentration from the children is increasing 

each week with them all enjoying watching 

the messy activities best.  

 

In our Life Lessons bucket time our focus was 

personal hygiene and we are now doing 

road safety. We have been using the model 

traffic lights and pelican crossing to support 

their understanding of pressing the button, 

waiting, and then crossing the road. This has 

had some brilliant engagement from the 

children.  

 

It has been lovely to have everyone in for a 

full half term and each and every one has 

made their own great progress.  

 

We look forward to the rest of the summer 

term.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

 Friday 28th May – Last day of term 

 Monday 7th June – Start of term 

 Tuesday 20th July – Last day of term 


